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The MMCCV is a member of the AOMC.     ARN.    A0001386N ABN 47849670294 

Send all correspondence to:   PO Box 354, Balwyn Vic.    3103 

Web Address:     http://www.morrisminorvic.org.au 

Email |secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au 

 

Club meetings are held on the 2nd Thursday of each month 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE HELD ON-LINE VIA ZOOM 

On the 8th October 2020 at 8:00 pm. 

You will receive an eMail invitation containing a link to join the meeting.   

 

Club Committee  Members 201 9/ 2020 
 

President  Braidy Davies  president@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Vice President  Stewart Carr  vicepresident@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Secretary  Ed James secretary@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Treasurer  Katie Hamilton  treasurer@morri sminorvic.org.au 

Club Captain Michael Dobson clubcaptain@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Membership Officer  Jim Gourlay  membership@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Editor  Rob Smith  editor@ morrisminorvic.org.au  

Regalia Sales Alan Todd  regalia@morrisminorvic.org.au   

Webmaster  John Druery  webmaster@morrisminorvic.org.au  

Member Assist  Barbara Urquhart  memberassist@morrisminorvic.org.au  

CPS Registrar  Wayne Cunningham waynelyn5@bigpond.com 

National Rally Delegates  Richard McKellar & Mark Parritt   

 

General Support Volunteers  
Ann Druery  Marcus Ball  Percy Scicluna Cheryl Scicluna  Henr y Edwards 

Sue Cheney Bev OõDonnell Trish Smith  

Thanks to everyone who helps with the v arious chores necessary for the successful running of the club.  
 
Members wishing to view THE GENERATOR on the Club Website, use the followingé 
Web Address: www.morrisminorvic.org.au 
Username: mmccv  
Current Password: DW2845Trend 

 
DISCLAIMER 

This publication contains general information which does not necessarily reflect the views of the Club, its 
Committee or Editor and should not be relied upon without specific advice from a qualified professional. 
 
 
The Morris Minor Car Club of Victoria Inc.    expressly disclaims liability for anything done or omitted to be 
done by any person as a consequence of the contents of this publication. 

The Club and its Officers shall not be responsible for any transactions begun as a result of information 
published herein nor any misrepresentation made by an advertiser 

Anyone wishing to reprint an article can do so provided the source is acknowledged. 
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BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS FOR ELECTRONIC FUNDS TRANSFER 

BSB No : 633 000 
ACCOUNT No : 1469 35168 
ACCOUNT NAME : Morris Minor Car Club of Victoria Inc. 
 
In the reference field, please quote your Membership Number and what the payment is for. 

  

CLUB PERMIT SCHEME 
 

Notice to all club permit holders.   New applications and renewals are to be sent to 
Wayne Cunningham, 4 Cullinan Court, Ballarat North, Vic 3350. 

Phone 0407 994 642 or email: waynelyn5@bigpond.com 
PLEASE APPLY AS EARLY AS POSSIBLE 

 
New Permits:  
 
You must be a paid-up club member for 6 months or more before you can apply for a new permit and you 
must include $20 in cash or cheque, payable to the MMCCV. 
 
When applying for a Permit for aé 
 
Morris Minor.   Please Send a Current RWC, with Proof of ownership, VicRoads Club Permit application, 
Vehicle eligibility and standard declaration for club permit vehicle. 
 
Non-Morris Minor.   The request must be accompanied by all of the above plus proof of current 
registration of a Morris Minor, held in the name of the applicant. 
 
In addition to the above, 6 recent photos 1: Front, 2: Rear, 3: Driverôs side, 4: Driving position (side-on with 
driverôs door open), 5: Chassis number or ID plate, 6: Engine Bay. 
 

You must clearly sign and date the rear side of each of the 6 photos. 
 
Renewals: 
 
Do not forget to sign your renewal application. 
If not signed it will be returned to you and so waste valuable time and postage. 
. 
Please send a stamped self-addressed envelope plus VicRoads Forms.  No Photos needed. 
 

Remember it is your responsibility to renew on time.  There will be no reminders 
 

Rules regarding club CPS responsibilities 
 

A vehicle is not eligible for a Club Permit if any of the following conditions exist... 
 

¶ The member has ceased to be financial.   

¶ The vehicle is being used for commercial gain. 

¶ The vehicle is unroadworthy. 

¶ The vehicle is sold with logbook and plates. 

¶ The vehicle is sold to a friend so that a new logbook might be obtained. 

 

There is a lot more to the Club Permit Scheme agreement. 
The rules can be found on the VicRoads Website. 
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MMCCV Marketplace For all your CLUB REGALIA  
Want to buy some gear? Contact Alan Todd 

Mobile 0400 273 328 or email 

regalia@morrisminorvic.org.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This forum is the common portal to link all the clubs together and where Morris Minor owners 

from all over the country can swap information, search for parts, and make new friends. 

 

http://www.morrisdownu nder.com/forum/index.php 

 

  

    

Long Line Jacket 
$75 

Reversible Vest 
$45 

Long Sleeve Rugby 
$40 

Short Sleeve Polo 
$35 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

Club Badge Keyring 
$5 

Club Cloth Patch 
$12 

Club Mug 
$10 

Club Logo Cap 
$15 

Apparel available to orderé 
 
Chambray shirts (pale blue) with club logo. $39. 
Navy Scarf with logo. $17. 
Club lapel badge. $10. 
Various 2017 National Rally badges. 

 

mailto:regalia@morrisminor
http://www.morrisdownunder.com/forum/index.php
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Presidentôs Report ï October 2020 
 

 

Hello all you Morry lovers, 

 

Well hereôs an understatement for you ï itôs been a bit quiet on the Morry front. I hope you have all been 

driving your cars or at least starting them and pumping the brakes to keep them in usable condition. 

 

My month has been enlivened with a bit of armchair sport watching the Tour de France. So good to have 

an Australian on the podium in Paris. We have been watching Ritchie Porte since his first grand tour ride 

at the Giro DôItalaia in 2010. My parents were there and met a very shy Ritchie who was learning to deal 

with the attention of the public with a bit of help from Cadel. 

Recently I was a fly on the wall at Motafrenz AGM which was lovely of them to allow me to attend. It gave 

me a few hints on how we can run our AGM. Motafrenz is óAustralia's oldest and largest car club for 

the GLBTIQ communityô One of the things that impressed me was the number of people who are 

involved in running the club ï there are 14 positions on their committee! This has many benefits as people 

can get involved without having to do too much work. Being involved in the committee is a great way to 

get to know people and at the MMCCV itôs also not too much work. I thoroughly encourage anyone looking 

to expand their social horizons to consider joining our committee. While we donôt have 14 positions there 

is still plenty of room for ordinary committee members as well as the role of the Club Captain which will 

become vacant at the AGM. Michael Dobson has done a fabulous job with great enthusiasm and will stay 

on the committee as an ordinary member. If anyone is interested drop me an email and I can get the 

paperwork rolling. Please! 

The committee have decided to have a virtual AGM at the November meeting. The business of running 

the club needs to be ratified by the membership and we have already had two extensions. The constitution 

says we must have one within 5 months of the annual anniversary of the last AGM and one of the main 

reasons for this is to present the finances to the membership to make sure we are doing the right thing by 

the club. 

The competition at the next meeting is looking for the best virtual background people can create for the 

zoom meeting. There are a couple of standard ones that come with Zoom with my favourite being the 

beach scene with palms waving. If you have joined our zoom meetings you would have seen the MMCCV 

emblem I use for my backdrop. The challenge is to make the most Morris Minor related backdrop you can. 

There is a function on Zoom to conduct a poll and Iôm hoping to get everyone involved by voting for your 

favourite backdrop so even if you cannot upload an image you can still join in and select your favourite 

scene or movie 

To upload your scene open Zoom, select the 

little arrow next to the video camera at the 

bottom of the screen ,  óChoose Virtual 

Backgroundô, then select the tiny plus sign that 

will allow you to upload images from your device. This exact process 

may vary with different operating systems, but the principle should be similar. 

Looking forward to your creations. See you at the next Zoom meeting on the 8th October. 

Braidy  

El Presidente 

 

Donôt forget, Join the gang on the second Thursday of each month using the Zoom link 
which will be emailed to you. 
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A VicRoads Message  -  How to renew a Club Permit Online 
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Another VicRoads Message  -  Changes to the Club Permit Scheme 
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Membership Report ï October 2020 
 

 
Membership statistics are as follows... 

There are 167 Financial Members plus 7 Life members.    

95 Cars are registered on the Club Permit Scheme.    

Should you have any Membership queries or suggestions do not hesitate to  

Contact me on -  9836 8563  or  email  -   membership@morrisminorvic.org.au  

 

 
Club Name Badges: These are available for $11.00 per person, contact me to order a badge.     Come 

to a meeting in your Morrie, wearing your badge, and be in the running to choose a prize from the raffle 

table. 

No new membership applications have been received this month. 

 

.Feel Better & Get Well Soon  

To any members of our Club who are unwell or recuperating, we hope you are back with us soon. 
If you know of any member/s who are on the sick list, please let me know. 

 
 

***  HAPPY BIRTHDAY ***  
October   Birthday  Bunch  

 
 
Stephen Ellis Keith Lawson Paul Gibbings Robert McLean 
Ed James Simon Winfield Barb Went Ken Cowan 
Percy Scicluna Leigh Roberts Michael Marasco Jude Park 
Matthew Vogels Ruary Bucknall Scott Anderson Bob Goodwin 
Bev Sloan Lyn Waites  Ann Carr Tim Lengyel 

 

 
 

Jim Gourlay - Membership Officer 
  

mailto:membership@morrisminorvic.org.au
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Club Captainôs Report ï October 2020 

 
 
Hi everyone, 

 

Hope you are all safe and well in these difficult times. Hopefully it wonôt be too much longer before the 

Club can again meet, even if we need to wear masks and socially distance for Covid which is likely to be 

with us for some time.  

Iôm hoping and keeping fingers crossed for our Christmas function going ahead on Thurs 3rd December, 

however, being an inside function, that is probably unlikely so the next possibility to dream about would be 

our Australia Day picnic/bbq ( breaky, brunch or lunch or all three) at Westerfolds. Hereôs hoping! 

There is nothing more to report other than to mention that, as some of you may be aware, I am finally 

getting around to getting my late fatherôs 1974  Leyland P76 Super V8 back on the road. So far Iôve washed 

it a couple of times to see what was behind over 12 years of accumulated dirt and have changed a tyre. 

The various tasks involved in getting the motor started are yet to come but Iôm in no hurry! 

Thanks once again to those members who have submitted stories for publication in the Generator, helping 

members to feel more connected in these troubled times. Personally, I have found all of the stories 

published to date most interesting and sometimes amusing so please keep them coming. 

 

Cheers for now  

Michael Dobson ï Club Captain October 2020 

 

Keep those stories coming people and I hope to see you at the next Zoom meeting on Thurs 8th of October. 

 

Attention 

 

We have been advised by the Queensland Club organisers that, due to the Covid situation, 

the planned 2021 National Rally has been cancelled.  More on this later. 

  

CAPTAIN MORRY MMCCV 
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Katie Hamilton ï Treasurer - MMCCV 
 

Please note that the 2020 Audit Report is available on request. 

 


